
1 
 

MINUTES 
SENIORS COMMISSION 

TOWNSHIP OF MONROE 
JUNE 6, 2013 

 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Monroe Township Seniors Commission was called to order by Chairperson 
Jeanette Remsen at 7:15pm in the 2nd Floor Meeting Room of the Municipal Complex.  Notice of this 
meeting was given as required by the annual notice of meetings. 
 
Chairperson Jeanette Remsen led the Commission in the salute to our flag. 
 
 
ROLL CALL 

Present:  Rosemarie Buriak, Mary Chiodo, Lillian Hendrickson, Veronica Kwasniewski, Nancy Lorraine, 
Mel O’Connell, Jeanette Remsen, Helen Venable 
 
Excused:  Cncl. Rich DiLucia 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Rosemarie Buriak made a motion to approve the minutes as submitted of the Seniors Commission 
Meeting of April 4, 2013.  The motion was seconded by Veronica Kwasniewski and approved by all 
members of the Commission in attendance. 
 
Mel O’Connell made a motion to approve the minutes as submitted of the Seniors Commission Meeting 
of May 2, 2013.  The motion was seconded by Rosemarie Buriak and approved by all members of the 
Commission in attendance. 
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE, REPORTS AND OTHER MATTERS 

Chairperson Jeanette Remsen spoke in reference to the Blood Drive.  She is waiting on receiving a list of 
donators from the Red Cross to call.  The Pfeiffer Community Center has been reserved for that day. 
 
The Commission spoke in reference to trips.  The flyer for Surf Light’s ‘South Pacific’ is out.  The trip to 
Dutch Apple Theatre’s ‘Cats’ is filled with 40 people.  Jeanette is waiting on receiving information on the 
casino trip to see Frankie Avalon.  She also said that when the members return for September’s meeting, 
that they can discuss 2014 trips.  Jeanette said that she doesn’t expect the Seniors Commission budget to 
increase in 2014 and is personally fine with that, because she thinks that the Commission can work with it 
again by having 7 dinner-shows and make up the rest with casino trips.  She asked the members how they 
felt about it and they agree that they can make it work. 
 
Jeanette will contact the members later about the Blood Drive after she receives more info. 
 
Mel notified the members that her membership term expires December 31, 2013 and will not be renewing 
her membership with the Seniors Commission for another 3-year term, due to other commitments. 
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ADJOURNMENT 

With no further business to discuss, Chairperson Jeanette Remsen asked for a motion to adjourn.  Mel 
O’Connell made a motion to adjourn the Monroe Township Seniors Commission Meeting of June 6, 
2013.  The motion was seconded by Veronica Kwasniewski; all in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Aileen Wojciechowski, Secretary 
 
 
 
The next scheduled Monroe Township Seniors Commission meeting is Thursday, September 5, 2013 at 
7:00pm. 
 
 
 

These minutes were prepared from excerpts of the tape-recorded proceedings of the Regular Seniors 
Commission Meeting of June 6, 2013 and serve as only a synopsis of the proceedings. 

 
Approved as submitted __________________________ Date _______________________ 
Approved as corrected __________________________ Date _______________________ 

 


